
Lessons Learned
from a Child
Participation Project
with The AfriChild
Centre in Uganda
COVID-19 was declared a global pandemic by the World Health Organization (WHO) on 11 March
2020, having spread to over 110 countries and territories. Uganda registered her first COVID-19
case in March 2020. This was followed by a series of actions to prevent and control the spread of
the virus including country-wide lockdowns.
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